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On July 4, in Philadelphia, communists are planning a rally,
“America Is Nothing To Celebrate.” The sponsor, a Maoist group
by the name of the Revolutionary Communist Party (RCP), is in
the middle of a $100,000.00 fundraising drive and reports that
about three-quarters of that amount has come in so far. The
fundraising is conducted through YouTube videos.  Donations
are accepted through PayPal and credit card.

By contrast, my America’s Survival anti-communist videos were
totally banned by YouTube. That was a total of 500 videos
eliminated from public viewing.

On March 18, in Lafayette Square across from the White House,
I  took  pictures  of  more  than  one  thousand  communists,
socialists and fellow travelers. The RCP was among them.

Similar Communist rallies were held in more than one dozen
other cities.

Speaking  to  the  Faith  &  Freedom  Coalition  conference,
President Trump said, “Using federal law, section 212 (f) of
the  Immigration  and  Nationality  Act,  I  will  order  my
government to deny entry to all communists and all Marxists.
Those who come to join our country must love our country. We
don’t want them if they want to destroy our country…. So,
we’re going to be keeping foreign Christian-hating communists,
socialists, and Marxists out of America. We’re keeping them
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out of America.”

A writer for the Communist Party newspaper admitted that Trump
said, accurately, that the law already “prohibits the entry of
communists” into the U.S. Federal immigration law does indeed
say that any immigrant “…who is or has been a member of or
affiliated  with  the  Communist…party  (or  subdivision  or
affiliate thereof), domestic or foreign, is inadmissible.”

But they are already here.

Trump understands this, asking, “But my question is, what are
we going to do with the ones that are already here, that grew
up  here?”  The  communist  writer  reported  that  the  packed
auditorium  erupted  with  screaming  chants  of  “Deport  them!
Deport them!”

A law intended to jail subversives, the Communist Control Act,
is on the books but no longer enforced by the Biden Justice
Department. Look it up:  50 U.S. Code § 841.

As president, Trump never enforced it either.

My organization is facing an unprecedented assault on its
financial viability and existence, but communist groups are
free  to  operate  without  any  oversight  by  federal  law
enforcement agencies and they enjoy financial support from Big
Tech  and  major  American  corporations,  which  make  their
platforms possible and censor mine.

Sadly, most of the communists I observed at that March 18
rally were young people. They are products of our educational
system. They were trained to be communists in college and then
Biden tried to accommodate them by cancelling their student
loans.

Other communist groups, such as the Party for Socialism &
Liberation, turn out in the streets for various causes, such
as demanding “justice” for Jordan Neely, the career criminal
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who threatened the lives of people on the New York City subway
and then died in the arms of the former Marine, Daniel Penny,
after he tried to restrain him. Penny has been charged with
manslaughter.

In America today, the communists and criminals are given the
advantage. Those who want law and order and seek to preserve
the American way of life are persecuted.

The communist groups at the March 18 rally claimed to be
peaceful but some pledge allegiance to Moscow, Beijing, North
Korea and Cuba. These groups are the potential breeding ground
for people like Lee Harvey Oswald, who murdered President
Kennedy  and  was  associated  with  the  “Fair  Play  for  Cuba”
committee and the Socialist Workers Party.

Like Bill Ayers and Bernardine Dohrn, RCP chairman Bob Avakian
is a white communist who came out of Students for a Democratic
Society (SDS), the group that laid siege to college campuses
before turning into the terrorist Weather Underground.

Declassified  intelligence  documents  show  that  Weather
Underground member Kathy Boudin traveled to the old Soviet
Union.   Her father, Leonard Boudin, was a member of the
Communist Party and registered Cuban agent. Other members of
the group underwent guerrilla warfare training in Cuba.

Referred to by his followers as “Chairman Bob,” Avakian is
devoted to “the struggle for a communist world” and wrote a
memoir, From Ike to Mao and Beyond: My Journey from Mainstream
America to Revolutionary Communist.

One of his big fans is Princeton University’s Cornel West, who
has declared, “Bob Avakian is a long-distance runner in the
freedom struggle against imperialism, racism, and capitalism.
His voice and witness are indispensable in our efforts to
enhance the wretched of the earth.” West is honorary chair of
Democratic Socialists of America (DSA).



You may have noticed that Cornel West is running for president
and has become a Fox News star. I have counted 6 different
references or appearances by West on Fox News this year. West
uses the channel to spew socialist propaganda and make Biden
look like a moderate. This works to Biden’s benefit.

At  our  June  27,  2011,  conference,  “Traitors,  Spies  and
Terrorists: America’s Internal Security Crisis,” we documented
how congressional liberals abolished congressional committees
investigating  internal  security  and  un-American  activities.
FBI directors such as James Comey and Robert S. Mueller were
incapable  of  or  unwilling  to  effectively  investigating
communist networks in America.

But the video of that conference was deleted by YouTube.

The RCP book shop known as Revolution Books in New York City
hosted  a  party  and  celebration  for  a  91-page  book  called
Constitution for the New Socialist Republic in North America.
A used book sale included regular communist literature, as
well as Bernie Sanders’ book, Our Revolution.

Sanders went on his honeymoon to the former USSR and was a
supporter of the communist Sandinista regime in Nicaragua. He
was a collaborator with the U.S. Peace Council — a Communist
Party front — against the Reagan military build-up. He worked
with  the  Venezuelan  regime  of  Hugo  Chavez  to  distribute
Venezuelan oil in the U.S.

My group, America’s Survival, Inc., has a proven track record
of exposing the communists. We released evidence proving that
President Barack Hussein Obama was raised and influenced by a
black communist, Frank Marshall Davis.

Upon my request, the FBI released a 600-page file on Davis’s
communist  affiliations,  revealing  that  he  had  been  under
surveillance for 19 years and may have committed espionage
against  the  United  States.  We  held  a  Washington  news
conference to release it to the media. But liberal reporters



ignored  what  we  had  uncovered.  They  accused  us  of  “red-
baiting.”

The video of that news conference has also been deleted by
YouTube.

In the same manner, the media ignore communist groups marching
under their noses in Washington, D.C.

If the media had taken our information seriously and Congress
had investigated Obama’s communist connections, we might have
been spared 8 years of the Obama presidency and more than two
years of Joe Biden’s presidency.

Going back in time, when I interviewed former FBI agent Max
Noel, who handled the Weather Underground and Unabomber cases,
I remember that he told me the Bureau used to investigate
candidates for federal employment — but not federal office —
 by analyzing Character, Associates, Reputation, and Loyalty
to the United States. The first letters in those words make up
the acronym CARL.

Noel said Barack Hussein Obama could not have been elected
president if he had been subjected to the CARL test.

We are paying the price.

Today, while President Trump is suffering under a “gag order,”
as a result of the legal terrorism unleashed against him,
Obama is spouting off, with his latest comments on the threat
to “democracy” and the need to save the illegal aliens. His
“Permanent Revolution” has made the America of 1776 into a
distant memory no longer taught or even celebrated.

Until we understand and address this communist revolution in
our midst, America cannot be saved. It’s going to take more
than a flag hanging in our front yards.  And don’t expect the
Supreme Court to save us, either. It is up to us.
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